
Bridge Preparatory Charter School May 22, 2020

Happy Memorial Day! 
We hope you all have a healthy and safe Memorial Day weekend.  
School is closed on Monday. There will be no assignments 
posted or live teaching sessions. We can’t want to see you all on 
Tuesday morning!

Welcome new Bridge Prep families! Please enjoy a taste of 
our weekly happenings and updates. Stay tuned for important 
dates to remember, virtual opportunities to connect with our 
school community, and flashbacks to fun times from our founding 
school year. Please check your email by Tuesday for important 
registration information.

Issue 8 1

Work Submission, 
Grading, and Attendance 

As we plan to close out the 
school year virtually, we will 
continue daily live teaching 
sessions and Google Classroom 
assignments. Lesson materials 
will be posted the evening 
before at 4pm.  

Attendance continues to be 
taken daily through student 
interaction with teachers and 
Google Classroom. Please 
check with your teacher if you 
have questions about your 
Bridge Builder’s attendance. 

It is imperative that your Bridge 
Builder is attending live 
teaching sessions, and 
submitting all completed 
assignments, which are being 
accepted daily until midnight. 

Ongoing Tech Support 

Join our Technology Q&A on 
Tuesdays from 2 - 3pm on 
Google Meet: Technology Q&A. 
For any technological support, 
please reach out to us at  
mainoffice@bridgeprepcharter.org. 
A team member will get back to 
you as quickly as possible.
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Family to Family 
Our next Bridge Prep Family Association meeting is scheduled 
for Monday, June 8th at 6pm. All families are welcome! Please 
don’t forget we are collecting uniforms for our uniform upcycling 
program. We are also looking for parent and child ambassadors to 
connect with incoming families. Last, continue to scan boxtops. 
Connect with us on our Facebook page - Bridge Prep Family 
Association and Remind with our code @4f4fc9 for our most up 
to date information. Stay tuned for our silly joke hour!

Flashback Friday Fun 
Today we are throwing it back to when Bricks for Kidz came to 
visit, TWICE! Our Bridge Builders worked together to build a 
structure with propeller power. We had so much fun, we invited 
them back for Connect Saturday and families made spin art. 

Next Week…

Issue 8 2

Family Self-Care Corner 

Your family’s health and safety is 
our top priority! Here are some 
resources for you: 

Mindfulness for Parents 
Crayola at Home 

Visit Ms. G’s Social Emotional 
Learning Google Classroom for 
more activities and resources. 

Virtual Spirit Days 

Please keep the virtual spirit day 
pictures coming! Take a look at 
next week’s themes: 

May 27 -  Silly Sock Day 
Wear your silliest socks! 

May 29 - Tourist Day 
Dress up like a tourist and take a 
virtual trip. 
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